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October 11, 2022

Quarter 1 PIE - Incorrect Calculations

We are seeing some issues with the Pooled Investment Earnings (PIE) calculations for first 
quarter of Fiscal Year (FY) 2023.

The Office of University Controller (OUC) and University Information Services (UIS) are 
looking into this situation. We’ll provide more information as soon as possible.

In the meantime, please be aware of the issue. If you have questions, contact the OUC’s 
Financial Services & Solutions Help team at FSS@cu.edu [2].
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